From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:44:17 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:08 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Iris Crawford

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not agree with eliminating the Seasonal Class and find it quite disturbing that this money grab would be
approved. The so-called Low Density Class is a form of discrimination. It's no fault of ours that our area is

not highly populated. Being an owner of an old cottage built in the 70s 1

am angered to see you want to raise my bill by 100% while the rest of the population sees a discount. Never mind
the fact that your hydro poles and lines run right through the middle of my property creating an Easement which
makes a large tract of my land unusable. This increase is discrimination and unfair.





